Burke, Teresita

"s.22(1) Personal and Confidential"

From: Barzin Assadi
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 9:53 AM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: Oak Street Rezoning

Hello City of Vancouver,

I support the proposed condos to be built at 8378-8432 Oak Street. It is a nice looking building and I think
condos in that location makes more sense than single family homes.

Thank you,

Barzin Assadi
"s.22(1) Personal and
Confidential"






